
Students organized the flower parade of
Choeng Doi blooming flower.

On February 14, 2020, Dr. Noppadon Maneetien, the Director College of Integrated Science and
Technology, along with staff and vocational students in vocational certificate in vocational education
pre-engineering,  certificate  in  vocational  education  pre-business  administration  and  certificate  in
vocational education pre-architecture participated in the flower parade of Choeng Doi blooming flower
at Doi Saket, Chiang Mai, to promote tourism in Doi Saket District and publicize College of Integrated
Science and Technology to be known to tourists
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